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This information was received April 12, 2016 via email from the clerk. 
 
"Minute on Midlothian Friends Meeting apportionment assessed by Baltimore Yearly Meeting 
(BYM)  April 10th, 2016. 
 
Midlothian Friends unite that the work of Baltimore Yearly Meeting is important and valuable to 
our meeting, and that 10% of our annual operating budget is a reasonable apportionment for 
Midlothian Friends Meeting." 


